
 

  DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  
                    FRIDAY, OCTOBER 11, 2024 

 

Freshmen Class Cabinet: There will be a general Freshmen Class Cabinet meeting after school on 
Monday, October 14 in Mrs. Rokita's room, D204. Class officer election will be discussed. Any 
interested Freshmen may attend.  

Tennis: Anyone interested in trying out for the Girls & Boys tennis team should attend a meeting in 
Coach Holden's room (C308) on Tuesday, October 15 right after school 

College Visits: 

Tues, Oct. 15:      Grace College on Main Street during lunches 
                                       University of St. Francis Fort Wayne on Main Street during lunches 
                                       University of St. Francis Fort Wayne after school in the Library 
 
 

Wed, Oct. 16:       Western Michigan University after school in the Library 
 

Thurs, Oct. 17:     Grand Canyon University-Traditional Campus after school in the Library 
 

Friday, Oct. 18:    St John's University with College of St. Benedict on during lunches Main     

Picture Retake: Picture retakes will take place on Thursday, October 17 during PtE and lunches near 
the grand staircase. Students who ordered a package on original picture day but are choosing to get 
their picture retaken MUST bring their original picture package with them on retake day to give to the 
photographer. They DO NOT need to place a new order. If you are placing a NEW order, please log 
into https://inter-state.com/ and use the NEW Order code: 87527EU  OR click on the following 
link:https://inter-state.com/FlyerEntry/87527EU to take you directly to the site.  

Cultural Club: The next Cultural Club meeting is after school Thursday, October 17 in Mrs. Parks 
room C234. Hope to see you there. 

Blood Drive: The first blood drive of the year will be held on Friday, October 18. All donors must be 
at least 16 years old and turn in a parent permission slip.  See Miss York in room C312 or visit the Red 
Cross table in Main Street at lunch to sign up.  

Environmental Club: Our next Environmental Club meeting for October is rescheduled for Friday, 
October 18. It will be after school in Mrs. Shupryt's room, E223. We will be collecting empty plastic 
bottles and juice containers to make Halloween themed crafts, if you have any please make sure 
they are cleaned and dropped off in Mrs. Shupryt's room. Drug forms and $10 dues will be due by this 
meeting. 

Senior Baby Ads:  Attention Seniors! You can now purchase and create a senior baby ad for your 
2024-2025 yearbook! Buy them before Friday, November 1, to ensure your spot in the back of the 
book. Visit www.yearbookordercenter.com and use the code 3361 to order your book 
and baby ad today! 
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